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March 31, 2023 

 

 

Dear Oyster Bay-East Norwich Community, 

 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. 

 

As we approach the spring season, I would like to provide you with an update on the 

school calendar. This school year, we have used zero emergency days, resulting in a 

modification to the Memorial Day weekend. 

 

Our current school calendar for the remainder of the school year will be as follows: 

 

Spring Recess 

• Schools Closed: April 6 – April 14 

 

Memorial Day Observance 

• School Closed: May 26 – May 30 

 

Juneteenth 

• School Closed: June 19 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend and thank you for your support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Francesco Ianni, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

http://www.obenschools.org/

